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Preparing for Re-Opening: Stagnant Water & Health Risks

With many buildings preparing to reopen their doors, the Maryland Department of Health, University of
Maryland Extension, University of Maryland School of Public Health, and Maryland Department of the
Environment have come up with tips and resources in regard to stagnant water.

For more information, please see the tips and resources sheet.

Food Safety During A Power Outage

https://files.constantcontact.com/8c43a05f001/291fd9c3-e6e6-47a7-b853-2ae8cd7a9c66.pdf


For more information, please see the click here.

Did You Know
Did you know...Gardening information is available during this
pandemic? The International Association of Horticultural Producers (AIPH)
has published information on "How gardening will keep you well during the
coronavirus pandemic." For more information, please see the datasheet.

Did you know...Our 4-H Youth Development Program has found some
distance learning websites? To keep up with posts about some activities

and information, please see our Facebook Page ,News & Updates Page, and our Things to do at Home
Page. 

Did you know...The Consumer Financial Protection Bureau

https://www.foodsafety.gov/food-safety-charts/food-safety-during-power-outage
https://files.constantcontact.com/8c43a05f001/2933d5bf-b25c-4fc5-adb5-5be6b979f888.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/4HYouthPGC/?ref=bookmarks
https://extension.umd.edu/prince-georges-county/4-h-youth-development/4-h-news-updates
https://extension.umd.edu/prince-georges-county/4-h-youth-development/things-do-while-home


(CFPB) is working with the @FHFA and @HUDgov to assist
homeowners and renters during COVID-19?  Visit the new unified
Mortgage and Housing Assistance site  for the latest information on
how to get help.

Did you know...The Food Equity
Council has Food Resources for Food
Assistance? For more information click here. 

Did you know...Our EFNEP team has some useful resources during
this time? Check out their site for more information .

Visit Fresh. Local. Fun. PGC for more information about farms, food events, and farmers markets in
gorgeous Prince George's! Minutes from the Nation's Capitol, Prince George's County offers a variety
of food and farming events every month!
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